January 10, 2009

Dear Rehoboth Farm Operator--

In the next week or so, you will receive a copy of the
Rehoboth Agricultural Needs Survey. This survey will give you the
opportunity to tell us what you need to improve your farm operation,
and will give you the chance to weigh-in on a variety of issues that
affect your farm.

Your personal experience here in Rehoboth is a valuable
resource and your input is essential to help us prioritize our
future work efforts on behalf of Rehoboth farms. We want to
hear from farms of all types and sizes.

Thank you in advance for your help.

Walter Munroe
Chair, Rehoboth Agricultural Commission



